
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 20, 2021 
 

Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

The accompanying substitute tariff sheet issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren 
Missouri (Ameren Missouri or Company), is being transmitted for filing as 4th Revised Sheet 
No. 71.15, which is part of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electric Service, and will 
supersede the 3rd Revised Sheet No. 71.15.  It replaces the tariff sheet submitted on July 30, 2021, 
as contemplated by the Stipulation and Agreement filed in File Nos. ER-2022-0026 and EO-2022-
0027, which was approved by the Commission today.  It also replaces the tariff sheet submitted on 
September 15, 2021, which was intended to be a substitute tariff sheet but through inadvertence 
was a resubmission of the tariff sheet originally filed on July 30, 2021.  The substitute tariff sheet 
submitted concurrently with this letter is identical to Exhibit A to the above-referenced Stipulation 
and Agreement.   

 
This tariff sheet is to become effective on and after October 1, 2021.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ Wendy K. Tatro 

 
Wendy K. Tatro 

 
Enclosure 

 
cc: Counsel of Record, File Nos. ER-2016-0179 and ER-2019-0335 


